
DES PLAINES RIVER TRAIL
PHASE I STUDY
PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING
DATE: 
Tuesday, October 1, 2024

TIME:
6:00 pm – 8:00 pm

LOCATION: 
Village of River Forest
Community Room
400 Park Avenue
River Forest, IL 60305

YOUR INPUT MATTERS!
The Village of River Forest is hosting a Community Meeting for a 
potential on-street extension of the Des Plaines River Trail (DPRT) 
on Thatcher Avenue within the Village limits from North Avenue to 
Madison Street. This is part of a larger Phase I Engineering Study 
of the DPRT that extends from Touhy Avenue to the Illinois Prairie 
Path. The purpose of this meeting is to present the proposed 
improvement plans and provide an opportunity for public comment.  
Project information will be provided, including a project overview, 
details of the proposed improvements and ways for stakeholders 
to provide comments.

The meeting will be conducted in an open house format, meaning 
that interested persons may visit any time between 6:00 and 
8:00 p.m.  Attendees will have the opportunity to review exhibits, 
provide comments and meet with Village staff and project study 
team representatives on a one-on-one basis.  Comments may 
be submitted at the Community Meeting, or can be sent to the 
address below. Written comments submitted by October 15, 2024 
will be specifically added into the Community Meeting record.

PLEASE SEND COMMENTS TO:
Melissa McGhee, PE 
Christopher B. Burke Engineering, Ltd. 
9575 W. Higgins Road 
Suite 600 
Rosemont, Illinois 60018
mmcghee@cbbel.com

POTENTIAL ON-STREET EXTENSION


